
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF HOYT LAKES 

 
 

ATTENTION: CITY OF HOYT LAKES RESIDENTS: 

Please do not rake or blow leaves out of yards into the street and gutter.  This can lead to clogged 

storm drains, which can cause flooded streets and yards and costly repairs.  Additionally, piles of 

leaves on city streets can cause complications with street sweepers.  Leaves should be bagged 

and brought to the Recycle Center. 

The City of Hoyt Lakes appreciates your cooperation.  Thank you. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
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